
Ferdinand Park & Recreation Board Minutes 

June 6, 2018 

Regular meeting of Ferdinand Park & Recreation Board was held in the town office on Wednesday, 
June 6 beginning at 4:35 p.m. Attending were Mike Steffe, Matt Weyer, Dolores Boeglin and Tom 
Lueken. 

Minutes were approved with motin by Mike and second by Matt. Expense report was approved with 
motion from Mike and second by Dolores. 

Tom reported that he had quote from Toms Lawn on a new Grasshopper mower for 13,675.00, power 
fold deck 3,460.00 and roll bar 140.00. 	Trade in of old mower would be 2500.00 and govemment 
discount is 2,591.25 bringing total to 112,183.75. The board agreed we didn't really have choice on 
purchasing a mower and felt this was good deal. Dolores made motion to have Tom porceed with 
purchase. Mike seconded motion. 

Tom also said he had a quote from Tenbarge for removing sod on girls field at 5th  St. and regrading the 
field for 10,175.00. This was tabled to be addressed in the future. 

Replacing the fall area at the playground at 5th  St. has begun. Hopefully to be completed by mid-July. 

A discussion was held on plans and schedules for the Old Town Lake project. Matt did extensive work 
on setting up schedules for all paperwork to be completed and bids to be let. 

Musical instrument installation is complete at 18th  St. and signs for disk golf should all be completed 
after the Heimatfest. 	Sand has been added to the volleyball court and Mike has sprayed lines. The 
Y is planning to begin open play volleyball on Mondays 

Dolores made a motion to start first year summer help at 8.50 per hour with a second by Mike. 

July meeting has been set for July 11th  due to the 4th  of July holiday being on first Wednesday. 
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